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On June 20th, 2022 one of our employees was burning scrap pallets of wood to clean up our 
outdoor lot and was not aware of the no burn policy. This only lasted for about five minutes until 
he was informed that we cannot burn on our property. This was a one time occurrence and will 
not happen again. Our employees were reminded immediately after the event that burning is not 
allowed on the property and the strict no burn policy is to be followed at all times. 
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